
The City of Sherwood will generally
conduct a sign-sweep at least
once per week to remove all
portable signs that are in violation 
of the sign code (SMC 16.100 
through 16.102). If you did not pick 
up your signs by 6PM on Sunday 
and they are missing contact the 
community services officer to find 
out if the city picked them up.

Bill Collins
Community Services Officer

503-925-7101

collinsb@sherwoodoregon.gov






